Minutes of the June 26 Farmington City Historic Preservation Commission

In attendance:

Dorothy Arnold, David Petersen, Darren DeGraw, Dana Chapman, Char Packer, Kathy Cornejo, David Barney.

Andrew Clark attended by zoon/phone

1. This meeting was the open informational meeting on the Historic Landmarks Register options. There were 13 people from the proposed area, in addition to the Commission members. There were a few questions and comments from the citizens, although this was not the official City Council meeting for that purpose.

David Barney moved for Option A, which recommends that the City Council designate this area. Kathy Cornejo seconded. The Commission was unanimously in favor of Option A to be forwarded to the City Council. The City Council meeting for consideration and public comment as soon as we can.

- 2. MPS Status—Cory Jensen from the state was contacted about the process of our MPS and Larry Haugen's home. The state was finishing up the paperwork for the MPS and taking more photos of Larry Haugen's home. That should have been completed in late June and the Federal Committee should meet in July.
- 3. Proposed Scavenger Hunt being developed by Kathy Cornejo to highlight our historic neighborhoods and generate interest in our young people about their heritage, is scheduled to run between July 15-August 15. She would like a representative location from Clark Lane, the Museum, the Cannon, the Rock Church, the Bob Aarnodt building, Lagoon, Darren DeGraw's house and 340 West State Street.
- 4. Tom Owens' nomination has been submitted.

Commission voted to move the meeting currently scheduled for the 24th of July to the 31st of July to avoid the 24th of July holiday.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.